
 
COLDENHAM FIRE DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
NOTICE OF 2026 BUDGET WORSHOP 

  
 

1. Please take notice that a special meeting will be held by the Board of Fire 

Commissioners of the Coldenham Fire District at the Coldenham Fire House, 
511 Coldenham Road, Walden, NY on Monday, August 11, 2025 at 6:30 pm.  
The specific purpose of the meeting is to discuss the options for the 1975 

Tanker (aka TA202) when the new Tanker is accepted and put in service.  
 

2. Please take notice that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Coldenham 
Fire District will hold the 2026 Budget Workshop at the Coldenham Fire 
House, 511 Coldenham Road, Walden, NY at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday August 12, 

2025 at 6:30 pm.  
 

By order of the Board of Fire Commissioners 

Coldenham Fire District 

 

Joseph D. Keenan, Secretary 

Dated: July 9, 2025 


